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NEWSLETTER

Term 1 Ends

Thursday 14th April 

@ 2:15pm

All children must be picked

up at this time.




Term 2 Starts

Monday 2nd May 

@ 8:50am

MAY

The last few weeks have continued to be challenging with navigating our Covid cases
at school. Over the past week, from Thursday 24th to Thursday 31st March, we have
had a total of 32 cases. We thank you for your support this week as we moved our
Year 6, 7 & 8 students to online learning, in an attempt to break the cycle of spread. 
Please continue to communicate with the school to advise us as soon as someone in
your household or your child tests positive. 

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind regards

Maurice Young

Principal

COVID UPDATE

We would like to thank our parents and caregivers for taking extra care this week at

the crossing. We certainly miss our Road Patrollers when they are not there, so

appreciate your support with stopping for pedestrians and helping to get the younger

children across the road safely. We are hoping our Road Patrollers will be back on

duty next Tuesday 5th April.

PEDESTRIAN CROSSING

APRIL

14th            Term 1 Ends @ 2:15pm

15th - 18th  EASTER WEEKEND

25th           ANZAC Day Parade 

                  for Y7 & Y8 Leaders

2nd           Term 2 Begins @ 8:50am

School Holidays

END OF TERM 

Thank you to Amy Jackson for brightening up some of our school murals this term.



If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.
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West Harbour, Auckland

417 0007

FEES REMINDER
A reminder that you can view your financials

on your child's Hero page using your login to

Hero.

Remember you are able to claim your school donation on

your taxes. Any queries regarding this please contact Kim

Cowsill on kcowswill@marinaview.school.nz

BASKETBALL & TOUCH FEES
Please note Basketball & Touch fees are now due. Please

check your "Hero Financial Page" for any outstanding

invoices and advise Kim Cowsill

kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz if you wish any credit to be

used against a particular invoice. 

BASKETBALL FEES:                        TOUCH FEES:

U7-U9  $130                                       Y1-6  $45

U11-U13 $150                                       Y7-8  $40

ST PAULS COLLEGE ENROLMENTS OPEN

Enrolments for Year 7, 8 & 9 in 2023. Limited spaces at other levels.

Applications close on Thursday 14th April 

183 Richmond Road, Ponsonby, Auckland. Ph: 09 376 1287

www.stpaulscollege.co.nz

CODING NZ LESSONS

Ages 9 - 18 years. Learn coding languages to create technology. 

Expert tutor online during lessons.

1 hour per week at 4pm, 5pm or 6pm.

Try a FREE trial lesson at codingnz.com

BRAIN PLAY CLASSES

"Brain Play is a future-focused and innovative technology company that

aims to introduce students aged 5 - 15, of all abilities, to science and

technology fields such as coding, robotics, electronics, 3d printing and

other STEM topics. 

Open for ages 5 - 15, no previous learning is required! Just get in touch

at info@brainplay.co.nz for more details" 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

www.marinaview.school.nz

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS
Bring in all your unused technology

and all associated cables and

chargers as part of the HP Tidy

Teach Kiwi Programme. You can

drop these to the office anytime

between 9am and 3pm.

TIDY TECH KIWI

NETBALL FEES

We are looking for 3-4 extra netball players for one
of our Year 6 teams. 
Games are on a Saturday morning at Pinehurst
School. If you would like to register your daughter
please email kwhitehead@marinaview.school.nz

YEAR 6 NETBALL
PLAYERS WANTED

YEAR 6 NETBALL
PLAYERS WANTED

Netball are now due if your child has been placed in a

team. Please check your "Hero Financial Page" for any

outstanding invoices and advise Kim Cowsill

kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz if you wish any credit to be

used against a particular invoice. 

NETBALL FEES:

PINEHURST: $85                 TE PAI COURTS: $115

If  your child is going to be away from school

please log the absence via the school website,

clicking on the blue 'ABSENCES' button at the

top.  There is also 'Report an Absence' function in

the HERO App in which you can log an absence

too. This will ensure the office get notification

when doing the roll in the morning.

ABSENCES

If your child is going to be away for a period of time

please email the office and class teacher in writing of the

dates the student will be away and reason.

Hockey fees are now due. Please check your "Hero

Financial Page" for any outstanding invoices and advise

Kim Cowsill kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz if you wish any

credit to be used against a particular invoice. 

HOCKEY FEES:                        

Y3/4  $130             Y5/6  $140             Y7/8 $210

HOCKEY FEES
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STUDENT SUCCESS - PIANO
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Congratulations to Shan Liu for his continued success in

Piano. Shan has been invited to play in a number of

concerts and competitions over the next few months, both

locally and overseas. 

These include the The Bay of Plenty Symphonia Concert on

10th April, the 2022 Beethoven International Music Festival

in Germany on 29th April (in which he will perform a solo

recital), and an International Piano Competition at

Enschede in The Netherlands in early May. Shan has been

busy preparing for these events over the past few months. 

We wish Shan all the very best, and look forward to

hearing about his success in The Netherlands.

KAPA HAKA 2022
Our Junior and Senior Kapa Haka groups have started up,

with the anticipation of taking off in Term 2. 

Ms Whitehead and Mrs Sinclair have a great group of

students to work with, who they are very proud of already. 

Congratulations to Felix Zhou for coming first in the Sunset

Coast BMX Championship on Sunday. 

A great achievement - well done!

STUDENT SUCCESS - BMX
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com
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$1002.70 rAISED for the 
save the children

ukraine appeal

MUFTI DAY
for ukraine

Congratulations Lachlan Hatch and
Ella Mate for guessing the correct

amount of lollies in the Jar!
1027 Jelly Beans & 850 M&M's

Thank you to our Year 8 Leaders - Sasha
Masters, Josh Mukai, Lachlan Adam and

Mahhima Sharma for organising this
successful fundraiser.


